
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
VILLAGE OF RAYMOND – VILLAGE BOARD 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Village Board of the Village of Raymond 
might be present at the Neighborhood Meeting regarding the proposed Road Ranger 
travel Center on Wednesday, April 19th at 6:30 pm in the Raymond School Cafeteria. 

Though no Village of Raymond business will be acted on, and this meeting is for 
informational purposes only, this notice is being posted to comply with Wisconsin Open 
Meetings Law, which requires public notice to be given when a quorum of a 
governmental body may be gathered together. 

Posted this 17th day of April, 2023 

 

Barbara J Hill, Interim Clerk 
Village of Raymond 


